
President's Message 

 

Hello all, 

 

I hope your winter is going smoothly.  It's exciting seeing all the new grandbabies born to some 

of our friends/members.  Congratulations to all of you grandmas! 

 

Just a reminder about our February meeting.  It will be a continuation of last month's wonderful 

presentation by Thomas Hoops.  Thomas will be joined by Monica Graves and our own Barb 

Grout in a presentation entitled: "Modal Magic: New Flavors for Your Ears."  Please come, it 

should be well worth your time! 

 

Warmly, 

Liz Nelson 

Bamta President 

 

Wednesday, February 15th, 10am — Presentation: Modal Magic New Flavors for Your Ears by 

Barb Grout, Thomas Hoops, and Monica Graves.  

--General Business Meeting - 9:00am 

--Board Meeting - 8:15am 

 

 


